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May 8, 2024
Dear Member:

The Annual Paid-Up Membership Meeting and Elections of the Board of
Trustees of the Highland Park Conservative Temple — Congregation Anshe Emeth
will be held in person and via Zoom using our normal zoom information on:

Thursday Evening, June 20th, 2024 at 8:00 p.m.

For this election there are seven seats available for a three-year term. The
Nominating Committee will present the following slate of Trustees, and those
nominated have signified their acceptances:

Ira Cohen Harold Gerr Ivy Spears
Gittel Footerman Naomi Kennedy Marc Weinstein
Stephen Parkoff

Nominations from the Congregation may be made by letter signed by two
members, neither of whom can be members of the Nominating Committee or the
individuals nominated. Such written notification must be received by Barbara
Parkoff, the Chair of the Nominating Committee bparkoff24@gmail.com no later
than May 30, 2024. No additional nominations may be made at the annual
meeting. All members voting must have paid their dues obligations through
the current vear.

Please make every effort to attend.
Sincerely,
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Sheldon Freidenreich

President
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Eliot Isaac Malomet, Rabbi | Yakov R. Hilsenrath zt"l, Rabbi Emeritus
Sheldon Freidenreich, President | Philip Kibel, President Elect | Joy Kuchinsky, First Vice President
Linda Diamond, Second Vice President | Sam Tarshish, Treasurer | Arnie Schifman, Financial Secretary
Joanne Rosenberg, Recording Secretary



